
 

 

By Email: 

 

To the attention of Mrs. Galina Aralova 

 

Event Director of CSIYH1*, CSIJ-B, CSIAm-B, CSICh-B, CSI2* Moscow Region (RUS) 

05-09.09.2018 / 12-16.09.2018 – CSI1*, CSICh-B, CSIJ-B 06-08.12.2018 / 13-

15.12.2018 

 

Date: 28/01/2019 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Aralova,  

 

We recently reviewed the reports received from the Foreign Judge and Chief Steward following 

the conclusion of your event and are pleased to learn that your event was excellently organised. 

We would like to take this opportunity to let you know that both officials and athletes alike have 

complimented the high standard established by your OC.  

 

The efforts you have invested in the organisation of your event are greatly appreciated. Wishing 

you continued success, I remain,  

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John P. Roche 

 

FEI Director Jumping 

 

 

Cc: NF RUS 

 


